Dear Cane Quest Judge,

Thank you so much for volunteering your time.  This is the first of what we hope will be an annual event - Cane Quest Alabama.  We will need to meet at 7:00 AM on Saturday, November 11, 2018, at Elliott #4.  We will view a short film on how to judge and you will get your station(s) assignment at that time.  

I have also attached a copy of the Rules of Conduct for the Regions House, if you are staying there, a map of the Helen Keller School, as well as a map to the areas around Helen Keller School going into downtown.  We have a new restaurant in Talladega, called Boswell's wings (they serve more than wings).  I have heard it is good.  The restaurant just opened on Tuesday, and I have not had a chance to check it out.  

If you have questions or concerns please call me at 256-493-2863 or email me at scott.debra@aidb.org or debraskene18@gmail.com.  I am looking forward to seeing everyone on Saturday!

Debra
